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MISSION STATEMENT 

The Mission of the Roseville Community Schools and 
Patton Elementary in a cooperative partnership with 
students, the home, and the community, is to educate 
all children of our community by ensuring students 

have the skills, experiences and k knowledge needed, 
to reach their full potential. 
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Denise Btun, Trustee 

Michelle Williams-Ward, Trustee 
Mark Blaszkowski, Superintendent 

December 

1 PTO Meeting @8:30 am 

7 SDG Meeting, 9:00 am  & 7:00 pm 

11 Holiday Concert @ 2:00 pm, Cheesecakes 
 Delivered 

13 Early Release @2:05 pm 

20 Mr. K’s Krazy Christmas 

25-Jan 5 Holiday Recess 

January 

8 School resumes 

10 Early Release @ 2:05 pm 

11 SDG Meeting @ 9:00 am & 7:00 pm 

15 NO SCHOOL 

16 Mobile Dentist Visit 

17 Mobile Dentist Visit 

24 Early Release @ 2:05 pm 

25 1/2 Day, Dismissal @ 11:55am 

26 1/2 Day, Dismissal @ 11:55 am, End of 1st Semester 

 

 

Happy Holidays! 

December launches the start of winter and visions 

of the holidays and spending time with family and 

friends.  It’s important to make each day count.  

This includes each school day.  Student attendance 
is vital to learning.  Please ensure to get your 

students to school regularly in the new year.  

December also brings rigid temperatures, please 

ensure students dress accordingly, as they will have 

outdoor recess depending on the weather. 

As we reflect on the past year, we are grateful for 
the support and involvement of our dedicated 

parents, teachers and staff.  Your collaborative 

efforts have contributed significantly to the 

positive and nurturing environment that defines 

Patton Elementary.  Together, we have fostered a 
sense of community, ensuring that every student 

feels valued and supported. 

Holiday Break starts December 23rd and school 

resumes January 8th. 

From the staff at Patton Elementary School, we 

wish you and your family a safe and happy holiday.   

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.   

Be Safe! 

 

Mr. Komarowski 

Principal 

 

 

 

Mr. Brandon Komarowski, Principal 
Mrs. Lisa Allen, Secretary 



Turkey Bucks!!! 
 

Well over $160.00 was 

collected for our Turkey Bucks 

project. Each feather on our 

turkey’s tail represents $1 

donated by a student or a staff 

member. What a beautiful full-

feathered tail our turkey ended 

up with this year! 

Thank you!!  
 

Special thanks to our anonymous 

donor, for giving us a Thanksgiving 

Day Turkey to share with  our 

family. 



Good Citizens for November, 

2023 

The following students were selected by their teacher 

as Good Citizens for the month of November. On 

November 16th, these students enjoyed pizza with 

Mr. Komarowski as their reward. 

 

Kdg – Mrs. Burtwell 

Mina Alexander & Vadim Statkevych 

 

1st Grade – Mrs. Bilicki 

Anna Khoma & Tyler Rockingham 

 

1st  Grade - Mrs. Krupp 

A’Mira Dailey & Kylan Spann 

 

2nd Grade - Mrs. Malinchak 

Mariansa Alexander & Shane Shelby 

 

3rd Grade – Mrs. McCurdy 

Henry Tompkins & Lena Watson 

 

4th Grade – Mrs. Spinazzola 

Laila Beavers & D’Anthony Hutson 

 

4th Grade – Mrs. Rohde 

Elaina Briggs & Lillian MacArthur 

 

5th Grade – Ms. Klein-Overmeer 

Liam Dressig & Jessica Vang 

 

5th Grade – Mr. Houghton 

Alyssa Beauchemin & Anthony Donahue 

 

Best Manners - Mrs. Jen  

Zyia Croff & Esmeralda Matti 
 

Thank you to Hungry Howie’s Pizza at 12 Mile & 
Utica for donating the pizza for our 

Pizza with the Principal event each month. 
 

Safety of the month:  

 October 

Congratulations goes to 

4th Grader:  

Lillian MacArthur 

PTO UPDATES 
 

Thank you to all who donated to our canned food 
drive and our Turkey Bucks fundraiser we were able 
to collect $160.00 in Turkey Bucks.  This money was  
to provide a gift card to help a family in the school 
this Holiday.  All the feathers made for an amazing 
Turkey Bulletin Board.  We also had a frozen turkey 
donated for our family. 
 
The Morley Fundraiser was a huge success!  We 
made over $1,500.00 in profits.  Thank you to all the 
families that participated.  Some shout outs to our 
top sellers:   
 
1. Elaina Briggs 
2. Lillian MacArthur 
3. Camari Rogers 

Safety of the month:  

November 

Congratulations goes to 

4th Grader:  

Zackery Yorke 



From the Entire Patton Staff 

 
 

 

 

As a reminder, when the actu-

al temperature and wind-chill 

factor are below 10 degrees, 

students remain indoors.   

Students are to be admitted in 

to the building at 8:25 am. 

 
 
 
 

Due to food allergies and  to decrease 
emphasis on sweets and disruption to 

the day, we have instituted a "no 
treats" policy for birthdays. If you 

would like to send something to 
school with your child to commemo-

rate their birthday, please donate 
your child's favorite book or a new 

game to the classroom in lieu of food 
items.   Thank you for  

understanding. 


